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 899 Everett Hull Rd.

CORTLAND, OHIO 44410

TELEPHONE: (330) 637-6010

FAX: (330) 637-9812

                                                                                                             WEB PAGE: www.trumbullcountyfair.com

Dear Business Owners, Marketing Department or Manager,
The Trumbull County Fair Board has been hard at work over the last few months planning the upcoming Trumbull County Fair, which will take place from July 12-17, 2022.  We will be continuing to work with the State of Ohio and the Trumbull County Health Department so that we may hold a safe and fun fair for everyone.   

We know we cannot do this alone, which is why you are receiving this letter.   It is businesses like yours that make an event like this a success for our community, families, children and surrounding areas to enjoy.  
The senior fair board has new and exciting events coming to this year’s fair and we would like to have your support as a sponsor. 
Your greatly appreciated sponsorship would provide marketing opportunities for your business and help us to host the Trumbull County Fair.   We have several levels of sponsorships to choose from as indicated on the accompanying sponsorship form and hope you will consider putting some of your hard-earned dollars to use by sponsoring a grandstand event, Jr. Fair area, beer garden, a golf cart or we can customize a package for you, and we would love to let our visitors know how much we appreciate your support. 

Please feel free to reach out to any committee member with any questions or concerns.  Our deadline for sponsorships is May 19, 2022, and we would like to “Thank you” for your support in advance. 

Sincerely, 
Trumbull County Fair Board
Sponsorship Committee

Toni Dunbar, Chairperson 330-240-3812
Steve Burbach      330-647-8206
                                                                                                                      Michele Smith     330-637-6010 (fair office)






         Jan Solomon        330-647-3493
